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To keep pace with the global information technology landscape, Eaton is announcing the intent to 
transition from its existing line of Power Xpert gateway UPS management cards to more advanced 
industrial gateway cards. Both of Eaton’s industrial gateway cards bring a host of improvements including 
gigabit network speeds as well as UL 2900-1 and IEC 62443-4-2 certification for cybersecurity.  
 

• The Eaton Power Xpert Gateway X-Slot UPS Card (P/N: PXGXUPS) will become EOL effective 
Dec. 31, 2021 and will be replaced by the Eaton Industrial Gateway X-Slot Card (P/N: INDGW-
X2), which launches later this year.  

• The Eaton Power Xpert Gateway UPS Mini-Slot Card (P/N: PXGMSUPS) will become EOL 
effective Mar. 31, 2022 and will be replaced by the Eaton Industrial Gateway Mini-Slot Card (P/N: 
INDGW-M2). 

 
Due to a rapid increase in cybersecurity requirements in the industry, Eaton is encouraging all customers 
who standardize on the current Power Xpert gateway cards to migrate to the appropriate Eaton industrial 
gateway card as soon as possible. Please engage with your Eaton sales representative for details on 
specific models and availability. 
  
 
For more information, contact:  
    
Pre-sales support    
800.356.5794    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  
Eaton sets timeline for transition to industrial gateway network management cards for UPS   
Aug. 23, 2021   

https://www.eaton.com/us/en-us/catalog/backup-power-ups-surge-it-power-distribution/eaton-power-xpert-gateway-ups-card.html
https://www.eaton.com/us/en-us/catalog/backup-power-ups-surge-it-power-distribution/power-xpert-gateway-mini-slot-ups-card.html
https://www.eaton.com/us/en-us/catalog/backup-power-ups-surge-it-power-distribution/eaton-industrial-gateway-card.html

